
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                                                                 

                       
 
  

Coulsdon Church of England Primary School  
Bradmore Green 

Old Coulsdon 
Surrey. CR5 1ED 

 

Telephone: 01737-554789 
email: office@ccofe.uk 

Mrs Anne Hudson BA Hons, PGCE Acting Head Teacher  

 
 

Dear Parent/Carer        28th March 2023 

     CHILDREN’S/TEEN LIBRARY CARD 

As part of our reading for pleasure drive, the entire school will be using the library after the Easter 
holidays on a three-week rotational cycle.  Your child will be walking to the library with the rest of 
their class, where they will have the opportunity to read, enjoy and borrow books.  

As a parent or carer, I am writing to ask for your agreement  to issue your child with a Croydon 
library card. Membership of Croydon Libraries allows the use of thirteen libraries which offer a 
wide range of materials for both leisure and educational use.  They will also be able to use this card 
on school visits.  If your child already owns their own library card they will still be issued with an 
additional one to utilise on our school visits. 

I hope that you will agree that this will be a valuable experience for your child. By signing the slip 
below you are agreeing to be responsible for the care and return of the items your child borrows 
and any charges incurred by them. As a Children’s Library Card holder, they will be able to borrow 
up to 25 items.  Please note, we will be encouraging them to borrow just one book on each visit 
with us. 

If we do not have permission for your child to borrow books, they will still go over to the library 
with everyone else but will be unable to borrow and take home any books.  

 I hope your child will enjoy using Croydon Libraries. 

 Yours sincerely, 

 Joanna Soltau 

Reading Coordinator 
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Bradmore Green 

Old Coulsdon 
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Mrs Anne Hudson BA Hons, PGCE Acting Head Teacher  

 
 

Please complete this form in block capitals and return no later than Friday 31st March.  Thank 
you. 

 I agree to be responsible for items borrowed by: 

 Child’s name………………………………………………………………………………….……. 

 Your name……………………………………………………………………………….……….... 

 Address……………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

 …………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

 ………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

  

  

Your signature…………………………………………Date…………/………../………… 

 


